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Cancellation Notice 
Massport CAC General Committee 

 
Dear Massport CAC General Committee Member,  
 
Massport CAC staff has been closely monitoring updates and recommendations 
from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World Health 
Organization (WHO), as well as state and local governments regarding the 
concern of COVID-19. We have also been actively following travel advisories and 
restrictions being placed on institutions such as the FAA and Massport. The health 
and safety of our members, staff, and participants is of paramount importance, 
and it is for this reason that we have decided to cancel the April 9th, 2020 MCAC 
General Committee Meeting.  
 
Staff will be working to reschedule this meeting in the future, but we are currently 
unable to provide specifics given the uncertainty surrounding the outbreak of this 
virus. Please join us in staying healthy as we move forward together through this 
unprecedented situation.  

  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Romero 
MCAC Executive Director  
 


